
 
Public Notice 

 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Board of 

Trustees, Illinois Community College District No. 527, scheduled for Wednesday, 

October 26, 2022 at 11 a.m. has been relocated.  

 

 The meeting will be held in the Jedlicka Performing Arts Center, 3801 S. 

Central Avenue, Cicero, IL 60402.   

 

 Ana Valdez 
 Board Clerk 
 Board of Trustees 
 Illinois Community College District 527 
 Date: October 25, 2022 


